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Message from Early Years 
 

This week we have been continuing to be 
explorers by using our senses to taste different 
foods, guess what was in the feely boxes, 
smelling different scents, making explorer hats, 
making 2D shape bears, finding out about the 
world by using an atlas and a globe, writing about 
what we would need if we went exploring, 
completing jigsaws and much more.  
 
In maths this week, we have been exploring 
using everyday language to talk about size and 
weight. We have used super vocabulary such as 
heavy, heavier, heaviest, light, lighter, 
lightest, long, longer, longest, short, shorter, 
shortest.  
 
In literacy this week, we have been continuing to 
read the story ‘We’re going on a Bear Hunt’, 
using our story map. This week we have 
described the bear and even changed the 
character. AHHHH, IT’S A SPIDER!   
 
In theme this week, the children have learned all 
about rainforests. We explored which animals 
live in a rainforest, what they need to survive and 
even what would happen if the trees were cut 
down. We used super vocabulary such as 
habitat, survive, shelter, oxygen, 
deforestation, food, climate. We made posters 
to help save the animals.   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

          

                                                       Early Years Talk-Talk                Friday 20th November 2020 

Reception- Magnus for writing his 
name independently and trying 

really hard with his letter 
formation.   

 
Nursery- Alfie K for being a 

concentrating crocodile! 
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